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Community  ~  Respect  ~  Compassion  ~  Stewardship 

Term 2 Core Value:  Stewardship 
School Rule:  Be in the right place at the right time 
Respectful Relationships Focus:  Joining in with others 
 

Staff and students who suspect they may have COVID-19 must not return to school or work until they return a negative COVID-19 result 
and are symptom-free. Schools must sight the negative COVID-19 test result.  
 

Please read the list of symptoms that the Dee Why Respiratory Clinic suggests indicating when testing should occur. 
 

*  Fever *  Dry cough *  Sore Throat *  Runny or stuffy nose *  Shortness of breath 
 

Covid safety requirements - checking in using the QR code. 
A reminder that parents are now welcome to enter the school, for all drop offs, pick-ups etc.  If you are entering the 
school please remember to check in using the QR code displayed all on the gates and  all around the school.  This means that as per our 
normal practice, if you are entering the school as a volunteer to work in the canteen, library or have a meeting with a teacher, (anything 
over 10 minutes) you need to come to the office and sign in at the Compass kiosk.  This is so we can meet the contact tracing requirements.  

 
Dear parents 
 
Well here we are again, just before school holidays facing another Covid 19 crisis with increased restrictions.  As 
per last year, I receive updates from our head office and then pass onto you.  Often the restrictions for the public 
are different for schools.  The advice below was current at 8am this morning and most of it is obsolete from 3pm 
this afternoon as children do not attend school tomorrow as it is our pupil free day. 
 
I wish all families a safe and relaxing 2 weeks winter break.  See you all on Tuesday 13 July.  
 
COVID Updated Advice from Health NSW 
All schools can continue to operate full-time on-site. 
To minimise further spread of COVID-19 in these areas, parents are advised of the following changes for school activities 
during this time: 

• Non-essential school visitors will not be allowed on school premises (ie: visitors not involved in delivering or supporting 
curricular activities) 

• School-initiated non-curricular social activities (such as school discos and staff social events that involve members of 
the community in addition to staff and students) will be postponed where possible. Non-curricular activities and events 
held in school premises that involve members of the community in addition to students and staff must comply with the 
requirements of the current public health orders. 

• Essential school visitors must continue to check-in via the QR code or sign in for each visit and comply with the school's 
COVID safe requirements, including personal hygiene, infection control and physical distancing requirements, while on 
the school site. 

• Parents, carers and relatives may enter the school to drop off and pick up students in accordance with school COVID-
safe arrangements. 

Students and staff in school settings are exempt from the requirement to wear masks, however, individuals should be 
supported to wear masks if it is their preference to do so. 
Masks remain mandatory on public transport. This applies to students aged 12 years and over, and staff when travelling to 
and from school and during school excursions by public transport or by chartered or private transport services. 

 
Farewell to families 
Sadly we bid farewell to some families who are moving away for Term 3.  
The Colreavy family; Sasha (year 5) and Leilani (year 2), the Aquino family; Julyanna (kinder) and the Lindsay 
family; Cadellia (year 1). 
 
Thank you for your commitment to our Joey’s community over the years, we wish you well at your new schools.  
May you always carry a little bit of Joeys in your hearts. 

mailto:sjn@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/
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Athletics carnival 
Our annual athletics carnival is next term, Friday 23 July at Narrabeen Academy of Sport.  The Google form to fill 
in for your child’s entry was emailed home on Monday and is linked here.  There are also all the details at the end 
of the newsletter.  Please fill out google form by Thursday of week 1 next term so Miss Preston and Mrs Frost can 
organise the day.  Please be mindful that late entries delay the organisation process for us and create extra work 
for everyone. 
 
Todd Woodbridge cup Tennis comp this week 
On Tuesday this week, 7 of our Year 3&4 children represented the school at a Tennis NSW schools competition for 
Stage 2 students only.  All players were enthusiastic, putting their hand up to play even if they were very new to 
the sport and then thoroughly enjoyed the competition on the day.  Well done to Sinclair, Lerryn, Felix, Mitchell, 
Adam, Roslyn and Ezekiel. 
 
Staff Development Days (SDD) - Tomorrow and 1st day back next term 
Today is the last day of term.  A reminder that our last day this term, Friday 25 June and our 1st day of Term 3, 
Monday 12 July are both SDD’s. This means they are pupil free.  
 
Tomorrow the teachers will be participating in a Diocesan wide event ‘zoomed’ to us from our head office staff 
and engaging in workshops online all related to our new Diocesan strategic plan - Towards 2025. 
 
On the first Monday of next term, the teachers will be joining with the St Rose staff with Dr Dan White, ex 
Director of Sydney Catholic Schools office on an RE/Mission/Reflection day titled- Into the Desert  
 
Dates to note for your diary 
Don’t forget the dates for P&F events are also on the P&F tab on the school website 
 
Term 2 dates 

• Friday 25 June - Last day of school - Staff Development Day - this is a PUPIL FREE DAY  
 
Term 3 dates 

• Monday 12 July - Staff Development Day - this is a PUPIL FREE DAY 

• Tuesday 20 July - Years 3&4 excursion to Botanic Gardens; Stage 3 band members to Mater 

• Friday 23 July - School Athletics Carnival @ Narrabeen Academy of Sport 

• Monday 26 July - Grandparents Liturgy and morning tea 

• Tuesday 27 July - Years 1&2 excursion to historic schoolhouse 

• Tuesday 10 August - Parent Engagement - Open Classrooms for enquiry Learning, 2.15-2.55pm 

• Thursday 12 August - Northern Beaches Cluster Athletics Carnival 

• Monday 16 August - P&F General meeting @ 7pm  

• Saturday 21 August - Lakes Parish Confirmation ceremonies. (11am, 1pm, 3pm) 

• Friday 3 Sept - P&F Father’s Day breakfast 

• Tuesday 14 September - Stage 2 Gala Day 

• Thursday 16 September - Stage 3 Gala Day 
 
Other important dates for your forward planning in Term 4 2021 

• Thursday 28 – Friday 29 October - Year 5&6 overnight camp to Canberra 

• Thursday 18 November - School Musical @ Sacred Heart Mona Vale hall 
 

Warm regards 

 
Virginia Outred  
Principal 

 
 
 

Like and follow us at on Facebook   
St Joseph’s website 
St Joseph’s Google School Calendar 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdbAwwXRfEiuKp1q06DDSz2dOlfzfRydz2PNvvg-nlAlQJfw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://www.facebook.com/St-Josephs-Primary-School-Narrabeen-108018750777062/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/school-calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Josephs-Primary-School-Narrabeen-108018750777062/
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Religious Education News 
 
Vinnies Winter Appeal 
Thank you for your generous support of St Vincent de Paul’s Winter Appeal.  The families of St Joseph’s raised 
$291.  A huge effort!  This money will be used by Vinnies to support the homeless and disadvantaged. 
 
On Monday students listened to a presentation from Fiona Pelosi, the schools engagement officer from St Vincent 
de Paul.  She explained that Vinnies offers a hand up rather than a hand out- helping those in need to in turn help 
themselves.  Margaret Coleman also spoke, who along with her husband Tom, is our local representative. 
Margaret talked about the work of Vinnies in our local community. 
 
Next term, there will be more information about items we will collect to donate that will go directly to help 
people in our local community. 
 
Spirituality Day 
The first day back next term is a Pupil Free Day for students.  Teachers will be joining with the staff of St Rose, 
Collaroy, taking part in a Spirituality Day led by Dan White.  This day will provide teachers with opportunities for 
collaborative discussion and workshop activities as well as structured opportunities for reflective practice.  
Teachers will experience an array of ‘higher order’ thinking strategies that can be used to enhance classroom 
pedagogy. 
 
Kath Fogwell - Religious Education Coordinator  
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN to view click here  
 
 

Class Awards – Term 2, Week 10 
 

Kinder 
Liam T 
Julyanna A 

• Being a good friend to others 

• Always being an enthusiastic learner 

Year 1 
Lucas K 
Carter D 

• For his efforts to get the tasks completed with a good understanding 

• For being a focused learner and letting others learn 

Year 2 
Toby T 
Leilani C 

• For sharing his clever thinking in our unit on time 

• For using kind words and actions at all times 

Year 3 
Poppy G 
Samuel E 

• For always applying herself to all tasks given 

• For using kind words and actions 

Year 4 
Aksel K 
Adam L 

• For working hard to improve neatness and presentation of learning 

• For being prepared for learning 

Year 5 

Simiah C 
Ava P 
Jaxon P 

• For her constant hard work and dedication to her learning 

• For being a good listener, doing her best and learning and letting others learn 

• For always using kind words and actions, and being inclusive and taking turns 

Year 6 
Ethan M 
Max M 

• For working on being more organised for learning 

• For learning and letting others learn when working in PDH groups 

Ruby 
 
 

Already on school holidays! 

Sapphire 
 
 

Already on school holidays! 

 
 

https://www.lakesparish.org.au/
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Athletics Carnival 
 

 
 
The 2021 school athletics carnival will be held on Friday 23 July at the Academy of Sport, Wakehurst Parkway, 
Narrabeen (Week 2 Term 3). 
 
ALL children will be required to travel to the venue by bus with the whole school.  The bus will leave school at 
9.15am and return at 2.30pm.  Should you wish to take your child home at the conclusion of the carnival 
(expected time is 2 pm) please indicate on the Google form.  If you intend to pick up your child please arrive at 
1:45pm sharp for pick up.  The buses will be leaving at 2pm sharp with all remaining students returning to school 
(including students who have not been picked up). 
 
Parents are able to attend as a spectator or as official volunteers.  
 
GOOGLE PERMISSION FORM – Please submit this form no later than Thursday 15 July, 2021 (Week 1 Term 3) 
 
All students will participate in a variety of running, relays, field events as well as novelty events. 
 
5, 6, 7 YEAR OLDS:  
Will compete in the track in the 70m and 100m  
 
8, 9, 10, 11, 12 YEAR OLDS:   
100m - run in separate age groups and gender 
200m and 800m - run as Junior (Under 8, 9 and 10's); 11 years and 12 years 
 
FIELD EVENTS:  Please note field events are grouped into Junior (Under 8, 9 and 10's); 11 years and 12 Years. 
 
IMPORTANT:  Please complete and submit individual forms for each child 
 
UNIFORM:  Students must wear their sports uniform including a hat and their colour house t-shirt.  Please 
remember to bring recess, lunch, drinks for the day, sunscreen and any required medication. 
 
THE CANTEEN WILL NOT BE OPEN AND CHILDREN WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PURCHASE ANY FOOD AT THE ACADEMY 
OF SPORT.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and co-operation. 
 
Mrs Frost ~ PE Teacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdbAwwXRfEiuKp1q06DDSz2dOlfzfRydz2PNvvg-nlAlQJfw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
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P&F News 
 

 
 
Fundraiser 
This year we have registered St 
Joseph’s with ”Cards that count”, a 
school fundraising initiative that creates 
professionally printed cards from the 
students artwork.   
 
Early in Term 3 our children will be 
given the opportunity to design their 
own Christmas card (or another 
greeting if they wish) in class.  You will 
be provided with a unique code for you 
or grandparents to purchase online and 
$5 from the sale of each card pack will 
go back to the school.  Please note 
there is no obligation to buy.  For 
further information please see below. 
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Canteen Roster & News 
 
The canteen will be open for LUNCH ORDERS ONLY.  There will not be any over-the-counter service at 
recess/lunchtime.  See roster below, if you are able to volunteer, please email Georgia at:  
georgia_brizell@hotmail.com 
 
Days shaded red will open once we have the required number of volunteers. 
 
Clarification of canteen operation and Qkr ordering 

• The canteen is open Mondays and Fridays provided we have volunteers. 

• Any student who wishes to buy lunch from the canteen needs to have a Qkr lunch order placed. 

• Lunch orders can be submitted on Qkr two weeks in advance.   

• Please avoid trying to order “on the morning” as Qkr gets very busy and you may not be able to process your order. 

• Please take note of the date you select for “order delivery”.  There is a two week period on the screen to choose from. 

• On dates where we do not have volunteers, you cannot “accidentally” place a Qkr order.  The system is closed off. 

• Please check the newsletter weekly to see when the canteen is open. 

• Volunteers must sign-in at the school office prior to working in the canteen.   
 

WEEK TERM 3 MONDAY  FRIDAY 

1 12 Jul CLOSED – PUPIL FREE DAY 16 Jul Georgia Brizell, Cath Strbik, Leanne Baggott 

2 19 Jul Amy Fittler, Sarah Reid, Jane Kinkade 23 Jul CLOSED – ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

3 26 Jul Daph Pacheco Toigo, Dea Kawamoto 30 Jul Debbie Carter, Juliana Paim 

4 2 Aug Leanne Baggott & Andy Cruickshanks 6 Aug Volunteers needed 

5 9 Aug Ashleigh Polito, Linda Saucedo 13 Aug Jodie Petersen, Claire Clowes 

6 16 Aug Daph Pacheco Toigo, Dea Kawamoto 20 Aug Debbie & Sam Carter  

7 23 Aug Ashleigh Polito, Linda Saucedo 27 Aug Volunteers needed 

8 30 Aug Amy Fittler, Sarah Reid 3 Sep Volunteers needed 

9 6 Sep Ashleigh Polito, Linda Saucedo 10 Sep Debbie Carter, Juliana Paim 

10 13 Sep Volunteers needed 17 Sep Claire Clowes + 1 experienced volunteers needed 

 

Catholic Schools Broken Bay & Diocesan Notices 
 

 

Welcome to the latest issue of Parent Talk for 2021.  
 

 

mailto:georgia_brizell@hotmail.com
https://www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au/parenttalk?nid=9
https://ccsp.schoolzineplus.com/parenttalk?nid=2


 7 

 

July School Holiday Vacation Care, Camps and Activities, Parent Information Sessions 
 
Northern Beaches Council - offers quality and affordable 
Vacation Care right around the corner.  Our action-packed 
programs at Cromer, North Curl Curl, Forestville, and Manly Vale 
are perfect for primary school aged kids.   
Time:  7.30am – 6pm weekdays 
Cost: $76 per day (Child Care Subsidy available) 
Bookings: Book online or call 9942 2312   
 
The link to the brochure is: 
https://files.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/vacation-care-brochure-winter-2021.pdf 
 
The link to the Vacation Care website is: 
https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care 
 
The Football Factory –school holiday camps.  Half Days 9.00am-12:00pm | Full Days 9.00am-3.00pm. For 5-14 
year olds. Book from 2 days to 10 days – https://thefootballfactory.com.au/school-holiday-camps/ or 9972 7766 
 
Goodwins Tennis Academy –school holiday program, held at Kitchener Park, Mona Vale.  Full details on website:  
https://www.goodwinstennisacademy.com.au/ Contact Joel on 0410 523 726; email 
goodwinstennisacademy@outlook.com    
 
Aussie Gems Cheerleading & Fitness Academy  – school holiday programs – 
ninja/parkour/basketball/gymnastics/cheerleading - http://www.aussiegems.com.au/school-holiday-programs/  
 
Manly Warringah Gymnastics Club – school holiday camps -  short and long day programs - 
https://mwgc.org.au/product/holiday-fun/ or tel 9972 9222 
 
Cheeky Monkeys Play House Vacation Care - runs Monday – Friday from 6.45am – 6pm during the school 
holidays at Warriewood. We offer a wide range of fun and exciting activities including both incursions and 
excursions! Some activities include arts and crafts, cooking days, science experiments, days at the park, bowling, 
putt putt golf, arcades, water parks and so much more! Breakfast, Morning Tea, Lunch & Afternoon Tea are all 
included in the price.  https://www.cheekymonkeysplayhouse.com.au/forms/vacation-care  
 
Term 2 All Abilities Holiday Camp - Cricket NSW 
This upcoming School Holidays (Term 2) Cricket NSW are providing children with a disability the chance to 
participate in our FREE All Abilities Holiday Camp in the Northern Beaches.  
Date:  Monday & Tuesday 5th & w6th July.  9am – 12pm (3 hour camp)  
Cost : FREE  Location: Northern Beaches (TBC)  Age group: 6-16 years  
Expression of interest form (form closes on the 24th June) 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zFV0OP3DG0OlpOVhR8Lp208x8LxF_F1NmeldcPUVbN9U
MDBXOTNUVzMyS0tVUlY1TUJINUNGQTdRSS4u 
 
Little Lane Workshops – July school holiday workshops in Warriewood – NSW creative kids vouchers accepted.  
10am – 3pm   
Bookings and information:  https://www.littlelaneworkshops.com.au/collections/school-holidays  
 
July MWBA Basketball Camp - A fun based camp, to help develop basketball skills with great coaching, 
competitions and prizes. 
Date:  7th,8th & 9th July, 2021 
Time:  5 to 9yrs 9am to 12:00 and 10 to 14 years 1:00 to 4:00pm 
Cost:  $105  
Venue:  Northern Beaches Indoor Sport Centre, Warriewood. 
7th,8th,9th July, 2021 TO BOOK GO TO THE LINK…..https://www.trybooking.com/book/sessions?eid=763864 

https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care
https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care
https://files.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/vacation-care-brochure-winter-2021.pdf
https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care
https://thefootballfactory.com.au/school-holiday-camps/
https://www.goodwinstennisacademy.com.au/
mailto:goodwinstennisacademy@outlook.com
http://www.aussiegems.com.au/school-holiday-programs/
https://mwgc.org.au/product/holiday-fun/
https://www.cheekymonkeysplayhouse.com.au/forms/vacation-care
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zFV0OP3DG0OlpOVhR8Lp208x8LxF_F1NmeldcPUVbN9UMDBXOTNUVzMyS0tVUlY1TUJINUNGQTdRSS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zFV0OP3DG0OlpOVhR8Lp208x8LxF_F1NmeldcPUVbN9UMDBXOTNUVzMyS0tVUlY1TUJINUNGQTdRSS4u
https://www.littlelaneworkshops.com.au/collections/school-holidays
https://www.trybooking.com/book/sessions?eid=763864
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July School Holiday Vacation Care, Camps and Activities, Parent Information Sessions 
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Contact information from the office 
 

Parent Volunteers  

We love parents volunteering at St Joseph’s.   
All volunteers should sign in at Compass Kiosk in the office on arrival, and sign out when leaving.   
 
When you volunteer for the first time please attend the office to complete a Volunteer Declaration Form and 
provide ID (drivers licence).  You will also be taken through a short induction regarding emergency procedures at 
St Joseph’s.  

Compass Parent Portal 

There are two ways to access Compass - using the parent portal on any modern web browser or using the ‘Compass School Manager’ app 
on your mobile device.  Parents can enter full day absences, access student academic reports, school calendar and update contact numbers 
and email addresses via Compass.  All parents have their own individual login details (emailed direct to you from the CSO).  Parent guides 
can be found on the Compass Parent Portal page of our website here. 
 
WHOLE DAY ABSENCE ............ Enter via the APP on your phone (sick, holiday) – you do not need to change the times, the default of “8am 

to 5pm” covers the school day.  Absences of 10 or more days - Request for Leave form must be submitted to 
the office as well as entering via APP 

 
ARRIVING TO SCHOOL LATE  .. Enter via Kiosk in school office 
 
LEAVING SCHOOL EARLY  ........ Enter via Kiosk in school office 
 

Kiss & Ride Reminders 

Please exit the K&R zone as soon as you have loaded/unloaded your child/ren.  Please do not stop to chat / leave your vehicle. 
Please enter the queue from Wellington St, making a left turn into Lagoon Street and the K&R zone. 
For the safety of all students, please do not make U-turns in Lagoon St outside the school/church/bus zone/K&R zone 

 

School Fees Qkr & canteen orders Second Hand Uniform Shop 

The Fee Liaison Unit (FLU) at the Catholic 
Schools Office looks after all enquiries 
regarding overdue school fees and financial 
hardship. 
 
2021 School Fees Schedule 
 
The contact for St Joseph’s Narrabeen at 
FLU is: 
 
Name:   Brendan Smith 
Tel:   9847 0738 
Email:   schoolfees@dbb.org.au  

Did you know you can place your Qkr 
canteen orders days, or even two weeks, in 
advance?   
 
You do not need to wait until the day you 
require the lunch order.   
 
Avoid missing the cut off by placing your 
orders a few days before. 
 
Qkr FAQs can be found on our school 
website here. 

 

 
New uniform items can be purchased from 
Cowan & Lewis via their online store.   
 
Full details for both Cowan & Lewis and our 
Second Hand Uniform Shop can be found on 
our website here. 
 
Second Hand Uniforms 
We have limited stock in the second hand 
uniform shop.  BEFORE placing orders on 
Qkr please contact Naomi Ljubic who will let 
you know if size/stock is available.  Naomi 
can be contacted on 0421 667 989. As the 
second hand shop is run by a parent 
volunteer, please allow up to one week for 
delivery. 

 

School Band OOSH Northern Beaches No Nuts 

Roar Music Northern Beaches 
If your child is interested in joining the 
school band, keyboard or recorder groups, 
please contact Monique Warokka at 
monique@roarmusicnorthernbeaches.com 
or 9984 0369   

 

All enquiries for Before and After School 
Care can be directed to OOSH staff (on site 
before and after school), by phone to OOSH 
head office (9984 8089) or email 
manager@ooshnb.com.au.   
 
Before school care is from 7am-9am, and 
after school care finishes at 6pm. 
 
Website:  www.ooshnb.com.au  
Head Office:  9984 8089 
St Joseph’s OOSH:  0422 000 693 

Please help us keep our students with 
allergies safe.   
 
No nuts, tree nuts, pine nuts or products 
made from or containing any nuts to be 
brought to school (including pesto, peanut 
butter, almond butter, Nutella, nut oils). 

 
 
 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Declaration-Form-WWCC.pdf
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/compass-parent-portal/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Form-A1.pdf
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/School-Fees-Schedule-2021.pdf
mailto:schoolfees@dbb.org.au
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/qkr-app-orders-payments/
https://cowanlewis.com.au/school-wear/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/school-uniform-purchasing/
mailto:monique@roarmusicnorthernbeaches.com
mailto:manager@ooshnb.com.au
http://www.ooshnb.com.au/

